
  

Attention Cape May County Licensees

Scan code
to visit 

NJLBA.org

The New Jersey 
Licensed Beverage 
Association 
is Hosting an Important 
NJ Alcohol Industry 
Luncheon Meeting
	 at The Bellevue Tavern
     	9 South Main Street
	 Cape May Court House

 

Reggie Hyde, NJLBA President
Owner, Bar Anticipation

Brady Schoenrock, 
Cape May County Director 

Scott Keenan, 
Cape May County Director
(Wildwood)

Jimmy Bennett
NJLBA Past President 
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April 29, 2025 at Noon

We warmly invite all Cape May County licensees to join 
us for this engaging event. This meeting will provide a vital 
opportunity to discuss recent legislative developments, updates 
on the tip credit legislation, ABC (Alcoholic Beverage Control) 
issues, intermunicipal license transfers, essential employee 
trainingwhich includes free Serv Safe, Fake ID Training and 
NJ BRASS (server training) and the fantastic Wellhofer 
Scholarship opportunities available to our members. Also, 
we will hear from Senator Testa, Assemblyman McClellan, 
and Assemblyman Simonsen. A delicious buffet lunch will be 
served, making it an excellent opportunity to network and 
exchange ideas. To ensure your spot at this important meeting 
please RSVP by April 28 to NJLBA Executive Director, Diane 
Weiss via email at dianeweiss@njlba.org or call 609-394-6730. 
We look forward to your participation at The Bellevue Tavern 
and to working together for a brighter future for our industry.  


